
 

 

Staggered Start and End Times from Monday 8th March 

 

• Classroom doors will be open 10 minutes before the start time. The start time is when we 
expect registration to take place and lessons to start.  

• If you have multiple children in school, please use the gate for the year group that starts 
earliest. You can then stay on site and wait for the next classroom to open.  

• Please ensure you use the same gate to enter and exit the school site.   

• Please do not arrive any more than 10 minutes before your child’s start time above.  

• Please exit the school site immediately after your child(ren) are safely in their classroom.  

• Please remember, these measures are in place to limit numbers of parents on site at any 
one time.  

• Y5 and Y6 children can be dropped off at the gate and can make their own way to their 

classroom. 

We need your co-operation with the above logistics to make this work to avoid 

parents and children crossing bubbles, to allow for social distancing and to help 

avoid close contact with others.  

Please note that the start time is not the arrival time. The start time is when the 

children should be sat in their seats, organised and ready for registration. Being 

late for school is not only disruptive to your child’s learning, but it can also be 

disruptive to the learning of others and can make your child feel anxious and 

distressed.  

Year Group Doors 
open 

Start 
time 

Home 
time 

Gate 

Little Owls am 0820 0830 1130 Guilsborough 

Little Owls pm 1220 1230 1530 Guilsborough 
Nursery am 0820 0830 1130 Foxton Road 

 

Nursery pm 1220 1230 1530 Foxton Road 

Rec 0835 0845 1500 Guilsborough 

1 0850 0900 1515 Guilsborough or Foxton  

2 0840 0850 1505 Foxton Road 

3 0830 0840 1500 Foxton Road 

4 0835 0845 1505 Oxendon 

5 0845 0855 1515 Oxendon 

6 0830 0840 1500 Oxendon 


